
REGULATION CHANGES FOR CONSULTATION 

Section N – Autocross and Rallycross 

Proposed Regulation 

Competitor’s Regulations 

N.3.2.5. For competitors under the age of 18 years a PG Entrant licence is required H.26.1.9
applies.

N.5.2.5. For competitors under the age of 18 years a PG Entrant licence is required H.26.1.9
applies.

Date of Implementation: 1st January 2024 
Reason:  Any driver under 18 years of age must be signed on by a parent or legal guardian or by 
their appointed adult.  Some years ago the PG Entrant licence was introduced in order to properly 
regulate parents in karting and thereby allowing penalties against their licence for the actions of 
themselves or other associated individuals rather than penalising the young driver.  The need for 
a PG Entrant licence was then extended to Drag Racing.  The benefit of properly regulating the 
parent/legal guardian is evident and the Sub Committee have now requested that this be 
extended to the Autocross and Rallycross disciplines. 

Committee: Speed Events Committee 

Date of Meeting: 19th April 2023 

Closing date for consultation: 26th May 2023 

Email for comments: speedconsultation@motorsportuk.org 
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